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Library
Please return books as soon as you are 
finished with them or by Wednesday each 
week. 

Me N Eds Pizza Fundraiser
Friday December 2 our Grade 7 students 
have a fundraiser happening. Just say 
“Suncrest” when you order and our Gr. 7’s 
will receive a portion of your payment. 
Order by calling 604-521-8881 or online 
at meneds.ca/burnaby .

Food Drive
Next week we will be collecting food 
donations. 

Mabels Labels Fundraiser
See the form in our classroom window!

Spirit Days and Pancake Breakfast
g

December 15 will be Winter accessory day 
(hats and mittens). December 16 will be PJ 
Day and we will have pancakes with Santa and 
our buddy classes. 

Portfolio Share

On Friday December 9 we will have a portfolio 
share instead of family reading. This will be an 
opportunity to see some of your child’s work 
that they have been doing before their report 
goes home the following week.

Musical Performances
d

Our performance date is December 13. Please 
get your tickets forms in as soon as possible. 
We will be dressed as penguins, please have 
your child wear all black.

https://www.meneds.ca/burnaby
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Our Learning
d

This past month we have continued our 
work in learning more letter sounds. We 
have also been practicing printing and 
beginning to focus on using lower case 
letters more consistently. We have begun 
to use Elkonin boxes to identify the sounds 
in a word and begin to spell words.

In Science, we have been learning about 
Space. We have learned about the Sun and 
the moon so far and in the next few weeks 
we will learn about the planets. In math, 
we have been continuing to practice 
counting, making/decomposing 5 and 
exploring patterns. 

Reports will go home on December 14.
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